PARENTS NOTES

No parents are allowed on the field during practice or games (Unless Holding Chains)
Parents are responsible for the care and maintenance of all equipment issued.

All football and cheerleading uniforms must be returned clean at the end of the season.

All football and cheerleading uniforms are the property of the Perth Amboy Youth Football
League and must be returned to the league at the end of the season. Failure to do so may
result in legal action.

All complaints are to be aired to the Executive Board.

No drinking of alcoholic beverages or substance abuse in Youth Field facilities

Notices of practice cancellations or any event schedule change will be posted 30 — 60
minutes prior to the scheduled event on

The Red Raiders Facebook page.
0 IG-PAREDRAIDERS
0 Group Spot App

Email-Perthambovyredraiders@gmail.com

Number- 732-423-6342

Via the Recreation Department Hotline 732-826-1983

All football players and cheerleaders must be at the Youth League field/J. J. Flynn school by
5:45 PM for the start of practice

Parents are responsible for being at the Youth League Field (J. J. Flynn School for pick up
after Cheer practice.

Parents are responsible for being at the Youth League Field to meet the team bus after
returning from away games.
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